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CFC 2013 back underway

CFC 2013 back underway

After a delay due to the government shutdown, this year’s Combined Federal Campaign resumed Oct.
16.

The CFC is an annual opportunity for US federal employees to support charities, service organizations,
youth organizations, and military related associations. The 2013 campaign began Sept. 1, is scheduled

to conclude Nov. 15.

The program works on a bi-weekly payroll deduction, and participants can donate any amount over
$1.00 per pay period. Participants have the option to select which agencies they wish to contribute to.

Any federal employee may contribute to the program by check, cash or payroll deduction.

To receive CFC funds, organizations must meet strict standards — they must have tax-exempt non-profit
status; they must provide service, benefits or assistance to activities that promote human well-being;
they must spend no more than 25 percent of their revenue on fundraising; and they must not disclose the

names of CFC contributors, among other rules.
For more information contact

Staff Sgt. Charles Posey at 245-4220

Heather Rebuck at 245-3688

Elton Manske at 245-4898.
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